
                                                          
 

 
16th January 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6 children 

Year 6 Enrichment Week – 12th- 16th June 2023 

We are looking forward to an amazing week of fun and activities and are delighted to invite 

all of our year 6 children to take part in our ‘Enrichment Week’, from Monday 12th June 2023 

– Friday 16th June 2023. 

 

We will start the week with a day at Kidzania in Westfield London. This is a city run by kids 

where they can be an airline pilot to a surgeon, firefighter to a radio DJ. Children can work, 

play, earn and learn whilst having fun in a range of role play activities! 

 

We will then have different activities every day for the rest of the week, including a 
bouldering experience and a PJ day with baking and movies.  
 
More information will follow as soon as we have finalised the details but we wanted to give 
you as much notice as possible as we are asking for a contribution of £60 to cover the entire 
week which is payable via ParentPay.  
 
We have set up two different payment items on ParentPay. The first is so you can give 
consent and let us know if you require school to provide a packed lunch for your child (if you 
qualify for free school meals) on the days that a packed lunch is required. 
 
The second item is so payment can be made in full, or in instalments of £5, £10 or £20 via 
ParentPay. Please note that final payment is due by Friday 26th May 2023. 
 
This payment will cover the cost of all of the trips, travel, activities and ingredients for the 
week. 
 
As we approach the end of their final year at Pilgrims’ Way, this will be a great way to 

celebrate the hard work that year 6 have put into it and we hope that the children will be as 

excited as we are. 

If your child would like to take part but you are having financial difficulties, please contact the 

school office to speak to Helen Fennell or Miss Middleton to discuss how we may be able to 

support you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 Mrs Webb (Platypus Class Teacher) and Miss Kleebaum (Polar Bear Class Teacher) 
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